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Quotation Of The Week: 
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Monday, September 10, 2018 

Grade Assemblies 

Block A:  Grade 9/10 

Block B:  Grade 11/12 

Department Head Meeting - 3:00 pm 

Tuesday, September 11, 2018 Grade 8 Parent Information Night - 6:30 pm 

Wednesday, September 12, 2018  

Thursday, September 13, 2018 Health and Safety Committee Meeting - 8:00 am 

Friday, September 14, 2018  

Upcoming Events: 
 
September 18   Photo Day 

    ELL Parent Night - 5:30 pm 

September 20  Welcome Back BBQ & Terry Fox Run 

September 24  Non-Instructional Day (classes not in session) 

    PAC Meeting 7:00 pm  

September 25 - 27 Grade 8 Retreat 

 

The Week Ahead:  
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This Week at Fleetwood Park - Principal’s Message: September 4
th

 – 7
th

    

Welcome back Dragons!   
 

Welcome to the 2018-19 school year at Fleetwood Park Secondary!  We come together as a 
community of learners and I know that our time together will again be filled with much success and 
powerful learning.  As I begin my second year as a Dragon, I am honoured to help guide and 
support the Fleetwood Park Secondary community as Principal.  I celebrate our school spirit, our 
caring, professional staff, our fantastic student body, excellence in all forms of learning we witness 
daily, and the partnerships with our community-at-large.  Together, we will create a vibrant, safe 
and supportive community where students, parents, staff and community work together in 
collaboration.   
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As a school, our Mission is clear.  We will value excellence in education and strive to provide a 
learning environment where all students are encouraged to build successful futures.  We will value 
lifelong learning, friendliness, involvement and school spirit.  We will encourage creativity, the 
development of life skills, personal and social responsibility, a positive attitude, a strong self-
esteem and self-confidence.  We commit to academic excellence, preparing students for future 
challenges and opportunities, cooperation between students, staff, parents and the community.   I 
know that our students will make us very proud and that our time together will be special.   
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This year our enrollment is approximately 1518 students.  We have 85 teachers and 29 support 
staff.  Our school is ready for another year of learning.  This Fall, we welcomed several new 
teachers to Fleetwood Park:  

 

Mr. Kirincic – Vice Principal 
Ms. Caliman – English 
Ms. Pylypiuk – English 
Ms. Kotsalis – Modern Languages 
Ms. Bhatia – Science/Math 
Ms. Floris – Modern Languages 
Ms. Miki – Learning Support 
Mr. Clark – Technology 
Ms. Nandanavanum – Science/Math 
Mr. Bont – English/Socials. 
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We know your time at Fleetwood Park Secondary will be very meaningful and that you will be 
warmly welcomed into our Dragon family.   
 

 
It was a busy and fun Tuesday for all students and staff as we returned to reconnect with each 
other.  Excitement and hope of a new beginning filled the air and it was wonderful to witness the 
smiles and energy across our campus.  In addition to scheduled homerooms, we met with all of 
our newest Dragons, our grade 8 students and graduating class of 2023, to welcome and orient 
them to our school.   
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On Wednesday, regular classes started, and students and teachers began their journey together. 
Again, an exciting and busy day for us all.  Thank you to everyone for your patience as we go 
through the usual start-up procedures and challenges. 
 
Throughout the week our Counselling team has been busy working with student timetables.  Our 
timetable was built based upon last Spring’s course requests, and as such, there is very limited 
capacity for course changes.  Counsellors are making steady progress, have an organized and 
efficient system in place to meet the needs of our students.  I would again like to remind students 
that the time for course selection was last Spring; not in September.  At this time of year, our 
counselors focus on students with incomplete timetables or missing graduation requirements.  
Requests for elective course changes should have already occurred last Spring.  I would like to 
thank our Counselling team for your calm, professional and diligent work in working through the 
timetable adjustments. 
 

And so, after a summer of sunshine, rest and adventure, our 2018-19 school year is underway.  
On behalf of the entire Fleetwood Park staff, welcome back! 

 

 

Ken 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission Statement: 

 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a  
learning environment where all students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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